
 

 

 

 

               
      

        17th December 2021 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Not long to go now until the big day! 

 

In school, we have managed to keep our Christmas festivities as normal as 

possible. The children are all very excited and can’t wait for Santa to come. 

 

I would like to thank you for all your understanding this term in relation to any 

Covid related issues we may have had such as not being able to welcome you 

into the building as often as we would have liked or asking you to get your 

children tested if they displayed any symptoms. Your support throughout has 

been amazing and we consider ourselves very lucky. 

 

This has been a challenging term for all schools and I feel that Central 

Integrated P S staff have responded to everything as always in a professional 

and caring manner. We are all looking forward to a couple of weeks of rest and 

recuperation! 

 

On behalf of the Governors and all of the staff may I take this opportunity to 

wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Healthy and Happy New Year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

N Hall 

Principal 

Principal: N Hall BA (Hons) Ed. PQH 

Phone: 028 93351272      

E-mail: nhall292@c2kni.net 

website: www.centralintegratedps.co.uk 

 


